
Dear Homeowners, 

We want to keep you informed about several current items and activities in Crystal Ridge. 

PLAY LOT 

The neighborhood seems to be going through a generational change.  We have seen an increase in 
home purchases by families with young children.  This is good for our neighborhood and we welcome 
these new residents.  If Crystal Ridge were a new subdivision today, it would include up to 3 play 
areas.  We have only one.  We don’t have property on which we could build another area but we can 
improve the one play area.  If you have an interest in improving the current play lot and would like to 
participate in the planning and development of this project, please contact the Board.  Thank you. 

There are other projects under consideration by the Board and if you have an interest in this, please 
attend one of our monthly Board meetings.  Times and locations are published on the CRHOA 
website.    http://crystalridgehoa.org/  Email board@crystalridgehoa.org 

Sincerely, 

CR Board of Directors 

NOTICE: HOA common area notice (added July 2, 2019)
    Now that summer is finally here and we are all thinking about outdoor activities, just a 
reminder that the HOA does not endorse any business promotions/gatherings using the 
common areas of the community.  The common areas, including the children’s play lot on 
Amber, are available for HOA events and homeowners only and not for hosting business 
events. 
   Crystal Ridge Board of Directors
   board@crystalridgehoa.org
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